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TOWN OF WORCESTER, VERMONT 

MINUTES OF THE SELECT BOARD 

REGULAR MEETING  

02 November 2020 

Select Board members present: Ted Lamb, Roger Strobridge and Cheri Goldstein 

Guests present: Brian Powers 

Meeting called to order at 6:46 

The minutes for the 10/05/2020 meeting were approved as submitted. Ted moved to accept the 

minutes and Cheri seconded. 

Department:   

Highway Department: Brian Powers reports all is going well.  Still waiting for update on new truck. Still 

truck traffic on Hancock Brook. The “no trucks” signs are on order for both ends of the class 4 section of 

Hancock Brook. Other than that all is good, everyone is healthy and as ready as they can be for winter. 

 

PUBLIC INPUT:   None 

NEW BUSINESS:   

The social concerns committee had requested that the select board wave the petition requirement for 

the Kellogg Hubbard Library to have their request for funding article added to the agenda of the 2021 

Town Meeting.    Cheri made the motion that due to the covid 19 virus the select board will waive the 

petition requirement for the Kellogg Hubbard Library to have their request for funding article added to 

the agenda of the 2021 Town Meeting., Ted 2nd motion pasted. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

The discussion continued about the soccer field expansion proposal from the onion river soccer club, for 

adding more soccer fields to the Ladd Field and Hay Meadow land.  The select board talked about coming 

up with a non- binding question for town meeting on the feelings of the town about the expansion.  

Immediate plans call for having the onion river soccer club come up with information on what the plans 

are and what the area would look like.  The select board in the meantime will come up with a article for 

FPF to begin receiving public input on the proposal to have additional soccer fields add to the area. 
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MINUTES OF THE SELECT BOARD CONTINUED 

REGULAR MEETING  

 02 November, 2020 

 

Correspondence: None 

Bills: Signed as presented. 

Announcements: The next regularly scheduled Select Board meeting will be held by way of video 

conferencing on Monday November 16, 2020 at 6:30 P.M.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:33 P.M. 

 

 

Attest: Roger Strobridge 

 

 

 


